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General Comment
I completely disagree. The Gulf of California is the world's aquarium. For the stability of the planet and for all of humanity, we must take
care of it. Thousands of families depend on fishing, and it's also a tourist attraction for its beauty and variety of marine species. An industry
of this kind will destabilize the natural balance that has been achieved for many years.
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